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The Foxes are a fractured mess, but their
latest disaster might be the miracle they've
always needed to come together as a team. The
one person standing in their way is Andrew,
and the only one who can break through his
personal barriers is Neil.Except Andrew
doesn't give up anything for free and Neil is
terrible at trusting anyone but himself. The
two don't have much time to come to terms
with their situation before outside forces
start tearing them apart. Riko is intent on
destroying Neil's fragile new life, and the
Foxes have just become collateral
damage.Neil's days are numbered, but he's
learning the hard way to go down fighting for
what he believes in, and Neil believes in
Andrew even if Andrew won't believe in
himself.
Neil Josten is the newest addition to the
Palmetto State University Exy team. He's
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short, he's fast, he's got a ton of potential
- and he's the runaway son of the murderous
crime lord known as The Butcher.Signing a
contract with the PSU Foxes is the last thing
a guy like Neil should do. The team is high
profile and he doesn't need sports crews
broadcasting pictures of his face around the
nation. His lies will hold up only so long
under this kind of scrutiny and the truth
will get him killed.But Neil's not the only
one with secrets on the team. One of Neil's
new teammates is a friend from his old life,
and Neil can't walk away from him a second
time. Neil has survived the last eight years
by running. Maybe he's finally found someone
and something worth fighting for.
The fourth and final installment in the
spellbinding series from the irrepressible,
#1 New York Times bestselling author Maggie
Stiefvater. All her life, Blue has been
warned that she will cause her true love's
death. She doesn't believe in true love and
never thought this would be a problem, but as
her life becomes caught up in the strange and
sinister world of the Raven Boys, she's not
so sure anymore. In a starred review for Blue
Lily, Lily Blue, Kirkus Reviews declared:
"Expect this truly one-of-a-kind series to
come to a thundering close."
Neil Josten is out of time. He knew when he
came to PSU he wouldn't survive the year, but
with his death right around the corner he's
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got more reasons than ever to live.
Befriending the Foxes was inadvisable.
Kissing one is unthinkable. Neil should know
better than to get involved with anyone this
close to the end, but Andrew's never been the
easiest person to walk away from. If they
both say it doesn't mean anything, maybe Neil
won't regret losing it, but the one person
Neil can't lie to is himself. He's got
promises to keep and a team to get to
championships if he can just outrun Riko a
little longer, but Riko's not the only
monster in Neil's life. The truth might get
them all killed--or be Neil's one shot at
getting out of this alive.
Evelyn Notte's had sixteen years to make
Elysium her home, but not by choice: she only
survived her husband's betrayal by fusing
with the ley line beneath the asylum's
foundation. Now rumor has it Adam is back to
his old tricks, and if Adam's alive maybe
there's still a chance for the newborn
daughter he stole from Evelyn so many years
ago.The only way out of Elysium is the
Nightmare buried at its core. Waking him
means reigniting a long-stalled war and
giving up what little is left of her
humanity, but Evelyn's not going to lose her
daughter again - and she's sure as hell not
going to let Adam walk away a second time.
From the #1 New York Times bestselling author
of The Raven Boys, a mesmerizing story of
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dreams and desires, death and destiny.
Something is happening to the source of the
dreamers' power. It is blocked. Diminished.
Weak. If it goes away entirely, what will
happen to the dreamers and those who depend
on them? Ronan Lynch isn't planning to wait
and find out. Backed by his mentor, Bryde, he
is ready to do what needs to be done to save
the dreamers and the dreamed . . . even if it
takes him far from his family and the boy he
loves. Jordan Hennessy knows she will not
survive if the dreaming fails. So she plunges
into a dark underworld in order to find an
object that may sustain her. Carmen FarooqLane is afraid of the dreamers -- which is
why she's agreed to hunt them down. The
closer she gets, though, the more complicated
her feelings become. Will the dreamers
destroy the world . . . or will the world be
destroyed trying to eliminate the dreamers?
In the remarkable second book of The Dreamer
Trilogy, Maggie Stiefvater pushes her
characters to their limits -- and shows what
happens when they start to break.
The third book in the mesmerizing RAVEN CYCLE
quartet from bestselling author, Maggie
Stiefvater. Fans of the SHIVER trilogy will
love this new quartet!
Sixteen-year-old Nate is a GEM—a Genetically
Engineered Medi-tissue—created by Gathos City
scientists as a cure for the elite from the
fatal lung rot ravaging the population. As a
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child, Nate was smuggled out of the
laboratory where he was held captive and
taken into the Withers—a quarantined, lawless
region. He manages to survive by becoming a
Tinkerer, fixing broken tech in exchange for
food or a safe place to sleep. When he meets
Reed, a kind and fiercely protective boy who
makes his heart race, and his misfit gang of
scavengers, Nate finds the family he’s always
longed for—even if he can’t risk telling them
what he is. But Gathos created a genetic failsafe in their GEMs—a flaw in their DNA that
causes their health to rapidly deteriorate as
they age unless they are regularly dosed with
medication controlled by Gathos City. When
violence erupts across the Withers, Nate’s
illegal supply of medicine is cut off, and a
vicious attack on Reed threatens to expose
his secret. With time running out, Nate is
left with only two options: work for a
shadowy terrorist organization that has the
means to keep him alive, or stay—and die—with
the boy he loves.
Cool and collected second-year Yamada is in
love with his childhood friend, Seno. His
classmates Akama and Toda are also starting
to think about romance, though neither of
them realizes yet that they might actually
feel the same way about each other...
Bayou transplant Odessa Dean scored a rentfree apartment in one of the nicest
neighbourhoods in Brooklyn and has a new job
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working at Untapped Books & Cafe. Handselling books and craft beers is easy, but
then things turn sourer than an IPA when the
death of a fellow waitress goes viral.
Nothing about Bethany's death feels right to
Odessa. As an up-and-coming YouTube star,
Bethany had more than one viewer waiting for
her to fall from grace. Determined to prove
there's a killer on the loose, Odessa takes
matters into her own hands.
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